
 

The Villages Singles Club Dinner Group 
Takis now Oct 3rd 
Roberto's Oct 16th 

  

Due to Hurricane Helene, our dinner at Takis scheduled for 
Thursday, September 26th has been moved to Thursday, 
October the 3rd.  If you held reservations for this dinner 
yesterday, they were moved automatically. Notify me if you 
are no longer planning to attend.  You may now join this 
group if  you are not holding a reservation. 
 
 
Our October dinner will be at ROBERTO'S RISTORANTE & 
PIZZERIA, 2468 Burnsed Boulevard, The Villages, Florida 
32163, phone (352) 626-1059, 6 pm, on Wednesday, October 
16, 2024.  Their website is https://robertosvillages.com/ 
 
 
DO NOT REPLY TO THIS BULLETIN - Reservations may only 
be made by email to jimsbrowning@yahoo.com.  You will 
receive an email acknowledgement.  Be sure to indicate 
which restaurant.  Guests are welcome; especially potential 
members 

 

  

The Dinner Group is a great way for new members to 

meet other members and help acclimate.  Guests are 

welcome, especially prospective members. 
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